
 

Spring Terrace Newsletter  
Spring Terrace Public School 

Monday, 10 November 2014 

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW   2798   T 02 63654287   F 02 63654264      
E  springterr-p.school @det.nsw.edu.au 

Term 4 Week 6 2014  
 

           
            
            

  
 

  

     
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Awards 
Congratulations to last week’s award winners: Archie, 
Levi, Toby, Rachel, Cooper, Ellen, Skye and Brooke. 
 
Kinder Orientation 
Kinder orientation takes place again tomorrow Tuesday 
11th November. Our 2015 Kindergarten students had a 
great time last Tuesday in Mrs Barrett’s class and I’m 
sure will do so again tomorrow. Our year 2 students will 
again spend the day in the 3 to 6 classroom getting to 
know the primary routine. 
    
Absences 
We have moved over to computer based roll marking 
system as of today. Teachers will mark the roll at about 
9:25 in the morning. If students arrive after the roll has 
been marked they will need to have an absence note 
stating why they are late. A note may be obtained at 
the office on the front of the silver box. 

 

Infants Excursion 
Last Friday Mrs Barrett’s class had a fun and educational 
day at the Minerals and Fossils Museum in Bathurst. 
The children were amazed at the minerals and crystals 
on display and finding out how they were made millions 
of years ago under the ground. The highlight was 
definitely the Tyrannosaurus Rex skeleton towering 
over everyone with its 60cm long teeth in its open jaw.  
 

The educational tour consolidated the teaching and 
learning from the English and Science syllabus about 
dinosaurs in a fun interactive way. The students were 
well-behaved and represented Spring Terrace School 
with great pride. 

 

 
 

Dragon Boat Race Catering 
The Dragon Boat Races are coming up this Saturday 15th 
and Sunday 16th November and we need your help. 
Our P &C provides lunches for the volunteers on 
Saturday and Sunday and also runs a barbeque on the 
Sunday. Please find attached a note to indicate any way 
you may be able to help. 
We need volunteers to; 

• Make lunches at Shirley’s on Sat&Sun morning 
• Cook the barbeque/Sell food and drinks 
If you are unable to be there you can still help by; 
• Donating cans of soft drink 
• Make quiches, cakes and slices 

Please contact Lis Arundell on 0405 652 927 or see Mr 
Scott at school if you can help in any way. 

 
 

P&C Meeting This Wednesday 
There will be a P&C meeting this Wednesday at 3.30pm. 

 

What’s On!! 
TERM 4 2014 
Kinder Orientation: Tomorrow Tue 11 Nov 

NO ASSEMBLY THIS THURSDAY 
P&C Dragon Boat Races: This Weekend 15 & 

16 Nov 
School Swimming & Water Safety Program:  

24 Nov-5 Dec 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Reptile Zoo 

  Canteen this week:  Jane 14th Nov 2014  
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**** COMMUNITY NEWS **** 
 

ORANGE REGIONAL CONSERVATORIUM  
FRIDAY 14th November - 6:30PM 

ORC chamber concert series featuring music inspired by the natural 
elements and performed by Orange Regional Conservatorium's 
professional musicians and friends. 
Tickets Adult - $25 Concession - $15  
ORC school age students are free. 
Ticket price includes wine, canapes and music. 
Concludes 7:30/45pm 
Tickets available from the ORC Admin and at the door 
      

2014 Schools Aquathon Challenge 
In conjunction with Triathlon NSW and the Western 
Region Academy of Sport (WRAS), the 2014 Schools 
Aquathon Challange is being held on Friday 14th 
November at the Orange Aquatic Centre. The first wave 
will start at 4:30pm and the entry fee is $10 including pool 
entry.  
 
Year 6 700m run / 200m pool swim / 1.4km run 
Years 7 & 8 1km run/ 300m pool swim / 2km run 
Years 9, 10 & 11 2km run / 400m pool swim / 2km run 

Please see the notice in the school foyer for details 
 

 
School Reminders 

 
 Dragon Boat Races 15 and 16 Nov – please help 

or donate for this weekend. 
Return note by this WED please 

 
End of year Concert 

 
 At our end of year concert we give out a book to each child 

who attends school – also their younger siblings.  Now that we 
have our ‘Transition class’ – ‘Spring into School’ these 

children and their siblings are also included. 
 

Please advise Mr Scott or Mrs Chapman of younger siblings. 
 

As you are aware the weather is 

warming up, so can you please ensure 

your children come to school knowing 

the sunsafe rules: 

 

• Wear a hat 

• Apply sunscreen 

• Drink water regularly 

 

We do remind the children frequently 

to wear their hats. If they do not have 

a hat, they must sit in the shade. 
 


